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Havens Quoted in Columbus Business First Story Titled “Employers Welcome Pause
in Preparing for Obamacare Mandate”
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Jolie Havens, a partner in the Vorys Columbus office, was quoted in a
Columbus Business First story regarding the Obama administration'’s
decision to extend the deadline for the Affordable Care Act mandate for
employers (with 50 or more employees) to offer health benefits from
Jan. 1, 2014 to Jan. 1, 2015.

The story states:

“Jolie Havens, partner in Columbus-based law firm Vorys Sater
Seymour and Pease LLP, said in a statement her clients welcome
‘much-needed moment to just take a breath.’

‘Employers view this delay as a tremendous opportunity to get it right,
regroup when additional guidance is released, and shift focus to other
key compliance priorities,” she said.”

To read the entire story, visit the Business First website. (Subscription
may be required).
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